

June 11, 2024

Vice Mayor Greg Langowski City of Westlake 4001 Seminole Pratt Whitney Rd Westlake, FL 33470-3754

Dear Vice Mayor Greg Langowski,

On behalf of the Florida League of Cities, I am pleased to award this certificate to you for the completion of the Institute for Elected Municipal Officials in Palm Beach Gardens, FL on June 7h -8th, 2024.

It is our sincere hope that you found the program challenging and worthwhile. We encourage you take advantage of other training opportunities through FLC University. We also invite you to register for the next offering of IEMO II, when registration opens. You can find dates and locations for other trainings on our event calendar.

We strongly believe that your attendance at the Institute is indicative of your continued commitment to improving the quality of municipal government in Florida. If we may be of assistance in the future, please do not hesitate to call upon us.

Sincerely,

Lynn S. Tipton

Director, FLC University

Lynn S. Dipton

Florida League of Cities







Phone: (407) 425-9142 Fax: (407) 425-9378



* FLC UNIVERSITY

Certificate of Completion

June 7-8, 2024 • Palm Beach Gardens, FL

Presented to

Greg Langowski

Vice Mayor

City of Westlake

